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SOMMET-TORONTO-SUMMIT

ADELAIDE STREET PO, BOX 19, TORONTO, ONTARID. MSC2M3  (416)973-T225 <" 241 JARVIS STREET, TORONTO, ONTARID. M5B 23

June 22, 1988

Mr. M.E. Power

District Manager
Toronto District Office
Dept. of Communications

Dear Sir

The Economic Summit Security Task Force would like to
express its appreciation for the fine cooperation and
assistance your department provided during the Economic
Summit to the Security Task Force.

I would particularly like to mention the help and fine
work provided by Mr. Doug Prentice, Mr. John Nosotti,
and Mr. Watson Reid and their team members.

Many radio interference problems were quickly
identified and solutions found through the knowledge
and expertise of your staff members.

Once again our thanks for a good job, well done.

Sincerely
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’
C/Supt. F.R. Dickins
Operations Commander
E-S.5.7T.1F,



